
Hello Iron Eagle Families, Happy Friday!

And we are in November.!! We are approaching very fast towards the end of this semester.
These are festive months and it’s good to see the spirit on campus as well. We had a
successful Homecoming Dance last Friday as well as a fun spirit week including the
Halloween Costume Day. 

We are also organizing some educational field trips for our students and in fact, our
Forensics students are attending one today. These are the months of celebration as well
as enjoying some outdoor activities but at the same time, we would also want our
students to stay focused on their academics and finish the semester strong.

We are also planning an event where parents and the community can attend some
informational seminars here on campus and have a good time with students, teachers,
and staff. It will most probably happen on November 14th, 2023, Tuesday evening. The
details and the RSVP survey will be sent out soon so please keep an eye out for the
information. 

Thank you, everyone, have a wonderful weekend and I will see you on Monday. 

Mr. Gandhi - Headmaster
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Hello Iron Eagle Families,

As current families of Maricopa Institute of Technology, you have first priority for
enrollment. In order for us to secure your student's spot, you will need to complete a brief
survey by November 3rd, 2023.

Please be sure to submit a separate response for each student who will be returning (you
will be given the option to submit additional responses after completing the first child.)  
We ask that the 2024-2025 enrollment survey be completed even if your child/children
will not be returning. 

We will be offering spots to the public, so please submit your responses by November 3rd,
2023  to ensure your space. Feel free to email our registrar at
jcovarrubias@mitglobalonline.org if you have any questions.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10BC6UBKU14fP-cpluMl2cvwg-
y4iGLQEOA10nb6YU90/viewform?edit_requested=true

OPEN ENROLLMENT SY 24-25

ASU VISIT TO MIT
A representative from ASU will visit MIT on Wednesday,
November 8, at 1 p.m. in the Lecture Hall. This presentation
is intended for seniors only, and their interested family
members. The topic will be paying for college and will
include a brief Q&A session.



SPIRIT WEEK 10/25/23 - 10/31/23
MIT student council organized another spirit week for our students where our students
had a great time showcasing their creativity with their Halloween Costumes. Students
enjoyed these spirit days. Thank you student council for hosting and here are some
pictures from our Spirit Week Days. 



HOMECOMING DANCE 

The National Honor Society students have taken the initiative to support MIT students with
their Academics. As a part of this, the NHS students will be available in the reading room
every Thursday from 2:45 p.m. to 3:45 p.m. to assist MIT students with their homework and
other assignments. This is a great opportunity for our students to get help with their
homework and complete their assignments on time. We would like to thank our school
counselor Mrs. Walker, the NHS Advisor Mrs. Gandhi, and all NHS student volunteers for
planning and providing this opportunity. 

PEER TUTORING BY NHS MEMBERS

The MIT Student Council organized the Homecoming
Dance for our High School students last Friday. The
theme for the event was Starry Night and students look
great in their sharp and fancy outfits. It was a great time
for students to enjoy this social gathering. We would like
to thank Mr. Moya, our ELA teacher who did a great job
DJing for our students and provided good songs and
music for the event. We would also like to thank our
parent volunteer for setting up a Taco Stand and
supporting the student council with this fundraising
activity. A big thank you to Mr. Sunkara and our Student
Council students for preparing for this event and making
it possible. Last but not least, a big thank you to all MIT
teachers and staff who chaperoned during this event to
make sure that our students are having fun in a safe
environment. Good job MIT Iron Eagles..!! 



MIT students in the Forensics Club and Forensics classes took a field trip to Paradise Valley
Community College (PVCC) and received an overview of Forensics. They observed a mock crime
scene, learned about collecting evidence with the Mesa Police Department - CSI, and toured the
campus. Dr. Anderson coordinated the field trip with Ms. Martinez, the Program Director of the
Administration Justice Studies and Forensic Science Department.

FORENSICS FIELD TRIP



REAFFIRMATION OF ADDRESS SURVEY 
Dear Iron Eagle Families,
We need to keep our family contact information up to date. It is essential for us to have
your correct information on file to communicate with you regarding your student,
emergency situations, upcoming events, grades, etc. With that being said please fill
out this survey as soon as possible. 

Survey Link

If your home address has changed, please provide proof of your new address. You can
send a copy of your proof address to our registrar at jcovarrubias@mitglobalonline.org
or bring it to the front office. Our office hours are Monday through Friday 7:30 AM to 4:00
PM. We appreciate your help, thank you!

NO SCHOOL 11/10/23

https://forms.gle/S5zoAPCfgP1qdbkM8


Cornhole
Tryout Start Date - 11/6 & 11/7
Time - 3:00pm
Location - MIT Room #136

Chess
Tryout Start Date - 12/11
Time - 2:45pm
Location - MIT Room #164

All students who want to try out for our winter sports teams must complete the "MIT
Athletics Eligibility Packet" and submit it to the front office prior to tryouts. You can find this
packet on the athletics website or in the front office at MIT.

It may be difficult to schedule an appointment with your child’s primary doctor for a
sports physical. If that is the case, a local clinic called Concentra Urgent Care accepts
walk-ins and the cost is $35.

Address: 5340 W Buckeye Rd Unit 3 Phoenix, AZ 85043
Phone: (602) 233-2117

You will need the doctor to complete the approved CAA 2023-2024 physical form. This
form can be found on the MIT athletics website under the tab called “Registration”. 

For the most up to date information, check out the calendar tab on the MIT Athletics
website.

If you have any questions, please email our Athletic Director: nbutler@mitglobalonline.org

WINTER SPORTS TRYOUTS

UPCOMING WEEKLY SCHEDULE
Monday, November 6th

Cornhole Tryouts at 3:00 PM in Room 136
Tuesday, November 7th

Cornhole Tryouts at 3:00 PM in Room 136

mailto:nbutler@mitglobalonline.org


SPORTS


